
 

 

FWPOA President Rick VanHouten 

 

 

Corporal Rick VanHouten has been a Fort Worth Police 
Officer since 1995. He is currently assigned to the Executive 
Services Bureau. 

Rick has served in several capacities as a Fort Worth Police 
Officer from the Traffic Division as a motor officer to a 
Gang Enforcement Officer in the Special Operations 
Division. Rick was elected President of the FWPOA in 
December of 2008. 

He was instrumental in the effort to bring Meet and Confer 
rights to the officers of the Fort Worth Police Department 
and in negotiating the first Meet and Confer contract in 
2009. 

 


